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I would like to Thank everyone that Prayed for the Southern 

Baptist Convention.  The Southern Baptist Convention took a 

Biblical stand for the office of the Pastor.  There was no  

ugliness.  There was no shouting. There were no ill feelings.  

There was just an overwhelming conviction and stance on 

the authority of the Word of God. There were motions made 

to add to the Baptist Faith and Message and the Constitution 

and By-Laws wording to better clarify the stance of the SBC.  

That will go through Committee and probably be presented 

at the next Southern Baptist Convention. 

Overall, I enjoyed the Convention. The spirit was sweet.  The 

worship was genuine, and the conduct was pleasant. We still 

need to keep the SBC in our prayers. 

As we move into July, we always want to remain Thankful 

for the Freedom we are afforded in the United States.  As we 

celebrate the 4
th
 of July, let’s all remember that the United 

States of America is the best country in the world, and we 

have a lot to be Thankful for. 

Thank you for allowing us to serve you. 

    

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist  

 revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

  

 

Dear SBA Family,  

 

Thank you for your continued PRAYERS and financial support 

of your Savannah BCM ministries. Wow!  This semester has 

been amazing and exhausting for Daphne, Tripp, BCM stu-

dents’ leadership, and ALL our wonderful volunteer. We  

started the year with 30-35 weekly for lunch and ended the 

year with 78 on our last luncheon. The highlights have been 

the numerous salvations, the number of times the Gospel has 

been shared on the campus of GSU@Armstrong, and working 

with our BSA staff and wonderful SBA churches…Thank you!!! 

Remember, we can’t do this without individuals and the 

churches of the Savannah Baptist Association…Keep Praying, 

Keep Caring and we’ll see you in the Fall, Have A Great Sum-

mer! 

  

Blessings, 

  

Marty Youngblood, Pastor Wellness 

(678) 925-7677 

  

NOTE: New Address below 

Georgia Baptist Mission Board 

4295 Brogdon Exchange 

Suwanee, GA   30024-3980 

 

 

 

2 Corinthians 3:17 

Now the Lord is that Spirit: and where the Spirit of the Lord is, 

there is liberty.  

Assembly News     
  

 

 

Greetings from the Assembly, 

 

The busy summer season has begun. We've had 12 people 

come to our Lord through one camp, 9 of which were  

baptized in our pool. What a beautiful picture that paints. 

We've also begun to have youth groups come serve the  

Assembly through yard work. And though our schedule is 

quickly filling up for the rest of the year, we do still have 

availability. Please don't hesitate to reach out for tours,  

reservations, or to get your youth involved for a chance to 

serve.  

Thanks for your time. 

 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570    www.SBAssembly.org 

 
 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 

 

 

The Sewing Sisters of the Savannah Baptist Center completed and 

delivered 12 clothing protectors to the Spanish Oaks assisted living 

facility. They presented them to the male residents in celebration 

of Father’s Day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vacation Bible School 

Stellar VBS Scheduled July 17-20, 2023 

Needed: VBS sponsors to help provide breakfast and snack items 

Paper products and Sam’s Club/Walmart gift cards would also be 

appreciated. 

Please contact Stephanie or Amber at (912)232-1033 for additional 

information. 

 

School Uniforms and White Socks 

Polo style shirts and pants in children’s and adult sizes are needed. 

New or gently used white shirts and navy, khaki, or black pants 

are preferred. We would also appreciate Walmart, Target, or Am-

azon gift cards to purchase uniforms. 

White socks in children’s sizes are also needed. 

 

 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on            to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Mrs. Shannon Moore 7/5 

Mrs. Amber Duke 7/11 

Rev. Travis Cowart 7/15 

Rev. John Crunkleton 7/16 

Mrs. Sheila Henley 7/18 

Rev. Buddy Wasson 7/20 

Mrs. Martha Rodriguez 7/29 

 

Please let us know if your 

church has an upcoming event, 

announcement or job opening 

that you would like for us to 

post on our website! 

http://www.sbassembly.org/


Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:30 am   

 

July 3rd  

No meeting Closed 

 

July 10  

Lunch:  Sakura Buffet 220 Eisenhower Dr 

 

July 17 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s  8410 Waters Ave  

 

July 24 

Lunch:  Spanky’s 308 Mall Way  

 

July 31 

Ole  Time’s Country Buffett 

209 Stephenson Ave 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
                                                                                        

 
 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
 

Phone: 912-232-1033 
E-mail: info@sbassociation.org 

Web: www.sbassociation.org 

Savannah Baptist Association 
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

 

July 2023 

July 3 & 4, 2023 Office Closed (Independence 

Day) 

July 10, 17, 24, 31, 2023 Minister’s Meetings at 

the restaurants listed at 11:30 am 

July 24, 2023 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting 

1:30 pm 

 

 

August 2023 

August 3. 2023 Volunteer Meeting 10:00 am 

August 7, 14, 21, 28, 2023 Minister’s Meetings at 

11:30 am at the Restaurants TBD 

 

 

 

 We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will 
give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

